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I STRONGLY support a moratorium on factory farming in my home state of Oregon. 

Factory farming causes pollution, health dangers, and perhaps most importantly, 

unspeakable suffering of animals. As Oregonians, this is NOT who we are or what we 

represent. PLEASE do not allow corporate greed to take over our farms. We should 

NOT have factory farms in Oregon.  

 

Thank you.  

Sincerely, 

Diane Luck 

3204 NE 27th Ave. 

Portland, Oregon 97212 


